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Members of Council and Mayor Euille:

I write on behalf of the Park and Recreation Commission to express our full support for the Gina Baum to
continue as our representative on the Waterfront Commission. Gina has done an excellent job in her role
representing the interests of the PRC and of informing the PRC of the Waterfront Commission's work. The
Commission has full faith and confidence that she will continue to serve the PRC and the citizens of Alexandria
well.

Jennifer Atkins
Chair, Park and Recreation Commission

Jennifer Atkins
Cloudigy Law PLLC

8300 Greensboro Dr., Suite 1250, McLean, VA 22102
E: jennifer.atkins(5)cloudiavlaw.com
T: 866-531-6660, ext. 302
M: 202-250-1644
F: 703-436-2268
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